
 

 

 

 

  

If you would like to order your child’s Christmas card artwork, please 

follow the instructions on the sheet included. 

The original artwork will need to be returned to school by Wednesday 

28th September 2022. If you do not return the artwork by this date, 

unfortunately your order will not be completed.  

Kindest Regards 

Summerhill Infant School  

 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

Campbell Class will be hosting their class assembly on Wednesday 5th 

February 2025 at 9.00am. 

The theme of our assembly will be ‘Pirates’. The children are very excited 

to share with you what they have learnt so far.  

Please can we ask that your child bring their Pirate outfit with them on 
Wednesday 5th February, ready for the Class Assembly. Please make sure 
your child’s Pirate outfit is in a bag, clearly labelled with your child’s 
name. 
  
Parents/Carers to attend via the main school reception.  
 
Many thanks, Mrs Tiley and all the children.  

 

 

 

 


